
Dear Paul: 
  
I would like to register my strongest possible opposition to the construction of a sidewalk 
on Bartlett Crescent. I have lived at 11 Bartlett Crescent for 18 years and cannot 
understand why the city would want to remove mature trees to make room for a 
sidewalk. My neighbors and I enjoy our tree-lined street, and would be deeply upset 
with any changes to our street. 
  
I would be grateful if you took our concerns seriously and advocated on our behalf. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Don Abelson 
11 Bartlett Crescent 
 


